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Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  

Newsletter 
 

7 July 2015 
 

 

MATERNITY LEAVE 
As I am sure many of you have realised Mrs Crawford will be leaving 

at the end of this term to start her maternity leave.  We would like 

to wish her well and look forward to meeting the new addition!   

Mrs Crawford’s maternity leave will be covered by Miss Wilkinson. 

 

UPPER JUNIOR SPORTS DAY 
Please note that the Upper Juniors sports morning which was 

cancelled due to the weather will now take place Wednesday,  

8 July, at 1:30pm. 

 

ASSESSING WITHOUT LEVELS – FIND OUT MORE! 
Thursday 9th July 2015 @ 3:20pm 

For this academic year only, year 2 & 6 are required to be taught 

using the old curriculum and assessed using the old SATs tests.  

Years 1, 3, 4 & 5 are being taught using the new national curriculum. 

Describing your child’s attainment in levels, e.g.: 2b at year 2, no 

longer exist for these year groups.  

To find out how your child is being assessed through the year and 

how we describe their attainment in the reports that were sent 

home Friday, please join us for a coffee and a chat on Thursday,  

9 July 2015, at 3:20pm in the hall. 

 

REPORTS/PARENTS EVENING 
Your child’s report was sent home Friday.  If you are happy with 

your child’s report you do not need to attend Parents Evening, on 

Thursday, 9 July, 3:30pm-4:30pm, however, if there is something 

you wish to discuss please make an appointment at the office. 
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CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 

place this term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 

15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 

are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
 

Wednesday 8 July Wrens (Please note change of date) 

Thursday 9 July Finches 
 

PTFA 

Once again the Summer Fayre, on Friday, 26 June, was a great 

success and raised £650 – many thanks to everyone who gave their 

support. 

Next Event: Year 6 Leaver’s Prom – On Friday, 10th July 2015 

Landau Forte Academy Moorhead will be holding a leavers’ prom for 

our year six children.  This is a chance to say our farewells and wish 

them luck as they begin secondary school.  This event will be free of 

charge, and food will be provided.  The disco will be from 5pm – 7pm 

and we hope all the year six children are able to attend. 
 

100% ATTENDERS 
Thank you for your support in ensuring your children arrive at school 

on time and are not absent unless necessary.  We are extremely 

proud of: 
Kelsey Crawford 

Ebenezer Chisanga 

Lennon Edmunds 

Omari Ho 

Jaimee Woolley 

Isabelle O’Kelly 

Ahmed Damiya 

Cian McGinty 

Damian Crawford  

Haydee Young 

Steven Diu 

Pharrel Robinson 

Raiyan Gambari 

Grace Ngamboli 

Liam Brown  

Ashraf Damiya 

Cavarlli Ho 

Kacie Lakin 

Fatima Damiya 

Adam Dyson 

Morgan Lambert 

James Rowe 

 

Who have achieved 100% attendance up to 3 July 2015.  As a special 

reward they will be going to Drayton Manor Adventure Park on 

Tuesday, 14 July.  For your child to achieve their full potential 

they should be attending for at least 96% of the school year.  

Persistent absence has a detrimental effect on academic progress 

and is also unsettling for your child. 



3 of 6 

 

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 
This will take place on Wednesday, 15 July, and there are two 

performances: 9:30am and 4pm.  Your child will have brought a 

letter home with a slip to return to order 

tickets.   

 

Boreatton Park, Shropshire from Wednesday,   

30 September – Friday, 2 October 2015. 

For all Year 5 children who have signed up for 

the above, reminder that the final payment of £60 is due by  

17 July. 

 

FAMILY PICNIC LUNCH 
This will take place on Friday, 17 July, the last day 

of term.  Parents, younger siblings and grandparents 

are invited to come and eat your lunch with your 

child/ren on this day.  Please come to the main entrance at 12 noon 

where you will be directed onto the back playground to meet your 

child.  Lunch finishes at 1:15pm.  Bring a blanket to sit on if sunny, if 

it rains this will be held in the hall. 

 

RENEWAL OF ACADEMY FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Reminder to all parents whose children currently claim the above.  

These are now due for renewal ready for the next academic year.  

If your child will be moving up to the juniors they will no longer be 

entitled to the Universal Free School Meals.   Forms are available 

from the Office.  Thank you. 

 

WATER BOTTLES 
Reminder that children should have one of the above in the Academy 

to have a drink during the day; these are available from the Office 

at a cost of £1. 
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ALLENTON BIG LOCAL PROJECT 
Name of event: The Event @ Allenton 2015 

Date: Saturday 25 July 2015 

Time: 10am to 4pm 

Venue: Merrill Academy, Brackens Lane, Allenton 

Event: Community fun day for all the family (free entry) 

There will be lots of activities, games, stalls, and demonstrations for 

all ages, including: 

•             Bouncy castles and inflatables 

•             Circus skills and show 

•             Live music 

•             Stalls and tombolas 

•             Food and drink 

•             Arts and crafts 

•             Demonstrations and activities for all the family 

•             Car boot / table top sale 

•             Plus much, much more! 

 

FUNK FUSION 4 KIDZ! 
Performing Arts Workshop for boys and girls aged 5-13 years old! 

street dance, ballet, hip hop freestyle, musical theatre, rock n roll, 

bollywood, drama, cheerleading... and more!  The dates are: 

Wednesday, 29th July, Thursday, 30th July & Friday, 31st July 2015* 

 at: Artifex Studios, Newchase Park, Shaftesbury St, Derby,  

DE23 8YB. 

 Price: £25 per day per child 

                          £60 for 3 days per child 

                          £50 per sibling (sibling discount for 3 days only) 

 In order to attend the workshop, please collect a form from the 

school office. 

NEARLY NEW ACADEMY UNIFORM  
There are still a few items left from the ‘Nearly New’ uniform stand 

at the Summer Fayre.  These are on display in the reception area 

and all items are now 50p each.  
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SUN SAFE SCHOOLS 
Reminder: that if you have not yet sent in your 

response form, sunhat, sun-cream, water bottle, etc. 

can you please do so as soon as possible.  Many thanks 

for your support.  

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Next event: to be confirmed. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in 

an envelope with your child’s name & class clearly 

written on.  

If you are unable to pay for your child’s dinner on a 

Monday morning please make sure you send them with sandwiches 

and let Mrs Moseley in the office know.   

Cost of an Academy meal: £1.80 a day - £9.00 a week.  If paying by 

cheque please make it payable to ‘Landau Forte College’. 

Please remember if you wish to change your child from dinners 

to sandwiches Mrs Moseley requires 2 WEEKS NOTICE in writing 

– thank you. 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
03-07-15 Omari Kellyman Kingfishers For being kind and supportive to 

younger children. 

 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
03-07-15 Alex Pachomov Robins For super writing about bugs.  Such a 

neat and careful writer. 
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ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
03-07-15 Amy Leigh-Taylor Robins For always doing the right thing.  

Working hard in all subjects. A 

lovely addition to Robins. 
 

MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
03-07-15 Darcey-Mae Blackham Robins For consistently scoring 17/17 

in the BIG MATHS test. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead 

WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 
 

You can go on Twitter without registering an account just 

follow the link via our website above!  

 
Reminder we break up for the summer holiday on Friday,  

17 July at 3:15pm and return to the Academy on Wednesday,  

19 August at 8:50am. 

 

http://www.lfadm.org.uk/

